Learn @ Home Parent Letter

Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	In ONE week your student has their first Learn at Home, Asynchronous Learning Day, on Tuesday 9/3. For their Mathematics class, they will receive the study guide for Unit 1 on Friday, 8/30,  to complete PRIOR to returning to school on Wednesday 9/4. In order to be marked present for the Asynchronous Learning day, this assignment must be turned in upon returning to school on Wednesday 9/4. This assignment is NOT for a grade, however, if the assignment is not turned in with 100% completion the student will be marked absent for the Asynchronous Learning Day. 
	Your DFA scholars could also work on the DeltaMath assignment they will have next week if they would like. Students will also have i-Ready lessons that are OPTIONAL, however, these lessons do contribute to the classroom competition and all students are strongly encouraged to complete these lessons. If you or your student have any questions about the Asynchronous assignment or expectations please reach out, my email and remind codes are attached below.

Sincerely,
Nicholas Woo
Davidson Fine Arts Magnet School, 6th Grade Math Teacher
